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25 June 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Open Afternoon – Monday 1st July 2019 
 
We should like to invite you to come into school for our Open Afternoon.  This will take 
place on Monday 1st July between 1.30 – 2.30 pm, and we will be opening our Sensory 
Garden at 1.45 pm. 
 
This will be an opportunity for you to visit your child’s current class and spend some time 
with the children, walk around the school and meet your child’s new teacher too.  Coffee 
will be available in the Sixth Form area. 
 
You may wish to take your child home with you afterwards – if so, please can you let a 
member of the class team know and can we also ask you to inform your child’s taxi. 
 
I should be grateful if you could complete and return to slip below to indicate whether you 
will be able to attend. 
 
I do hope that you will be able to join us. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Sara Wild 
 
Sara Wild 
Principal – Castle School 
 


